Primary 1
Welcome back!
Dear Parent/Carer, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have all had a good holiday. It was lovely to meet so many of you at parents evening.  We have a busy term ahead of us! The children will soon begin reheasals for our school nativity. If you could assist your child in learning their songs and/or lines it would be much appreciated. More information regarding the nativity will be sent out soon.  If you have any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Mrs Gordon & Mrs Shand

Topic
This term, our topic will coincide with the P1 Family Book Bug bag which your child will take home during Book Week Scotland towards the end of November.  We will be learning all about the three texts: ‘Gorilla loves Vanilla, The Fourth Bonniest Baby in Dundee and Little Owl’s Egg ’. We will also be visiting Ferryhill Library to learn about the facilities of a library.
. 
Reminders

PE – Primary 1 will have P.E on a Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school.  PE kits will be sent home at the end of term to be washed. 

Homework – Homework will continue to be sent home on a Tuesday and must be returned to school the following Monday.  Please keep the sounds that we have been learning fresh in your childs head. You can access the Jolly Phonics songs through the Jolly Phonics app or through Youtube to help with this. A reading homework help sheet is at the front of the red jotter it’s a good idea to pick 1 activity each week to focus on. Please do not put red reading records and reding books in the homework Zip Lock, keep the separately in your childs reading bag.. This will really help with admin. Thank you in advance.

Notes/Letters – Please check your child’s school bag/ book bag regularly for school correspondence. Our class blog is also a great way to stay up to date with your child’s learning and upcoming events. 
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